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Report to the Annual Parish Meeting 10  th   May 2016

Last Wednesday Coffee Morning

It was Irene Moore in 2011 who suggested a monthly Coffee Morning at 
the village hall and she and a band of helpers ran this on the last 
Wednesday of the month until she moved away in September 2015.
I agreed to take on the co-ordinating of this event in the interim and along
with some of the past helpers I have run the last 8 coffee mornings.

We normally see about 15/20 people, and not always the same ones. We 
probably have 30plus people whom we call our regulars.  I understand 
that some of them only come for the “bacon butty”.  Some of the regulars 
have lived in the village for many years but this event is proving a way 
for new people coming into the village to meet and get to know other 
people and what is available in and around the area. 

Christine Minns


